NEWSLETTER
February 2020

A BIG warm welcome to the first 2020 edition of your Club Newsletter.

Hope everyone has survived the cold, wet and unforgiving winter and you’re all looking forward to a brighter and
warmer summer of bowling. Your Club Committee have been working hard over the winter period, preparing an
exciting programme for you all to enjoy this year. So, to start the ball rolling and ‘break the ice’, here are a few pointers
and reminders to kick things off.

1. CLUB ANNUAL SOCIAL EVENING
The first item on the menu is our ever-popular Club Social Evening to be held on
Monday 24 February 2020 - 7.00 p.m. at Weobley Village Hall. You will all of course have received your
invitations to this classic event, but just to jog your memory, it would be greatly appreciated if you check the
following:
e Have you let our Social Secretary, Diane Rice, know your choice of jacket potato filling, Cheese and/or
Baked Beans, Tuna & Sweetcorn or Chilli-Carne.
e Bring your own drink and glasses.
e Cost of the supper will be £2.75
e Avaffle is to be held on the night and all raffle prize donations will be most welcome
e You can contact Diane on 01544 318178 or e-mail: diane.rice@live.co.uk

2. EASTER BINGO EVENT
The Club’s Event will take place at Weobley Village Hall on Monday 23 March 2020, doors open at 6.30 p.m,
and it will be ‘EYES DOWN AT 7.30 P.M. PROMPT’. As you all know, our Bingo events are all organized
by Christine Tilbury and the Bingo prizes are all generously donated by our members. So, with this in mind,
and to ensure a successful evening, if as many members donate as generously as they feel comfortable with
then please contact Christine on 01544 318742 or e-mail: christinetilbury43@gmail.com

3. ANNUAL CATERING AND CLEANING ROTA
These are very necessary tasks which the Club must provide for, every year, as part of our normal functions.
[ know...... Nobody likes cleaning, but nevertheless it has to be done, and likewise the catering.
In order to prepare both separate Rota’s, our Catering Manager Jill Bowen has organised a meeting at
the Club House on Wednesday 25 March 2020 at 10.30 a.m. Please try your best to attend this meeting,
as the more members that take part, the lighter the load for each member. If you need any more information,
please contact Jill on 01544 388401 or e-mail: jillbowen44@gmail.com
You may feel that our ladies are better equipped to organise these rotas than the men, the editor is neutral in this
respect, as [’m pretty sure that all our menfolk will do exactly as they’re told !
If you need any more information, please contact Jill on 01544 388401 or e-mail: jillbowen44@gmail.com
Our philosophy is that every member should ‘take-a-turn’, hope you all agree.

4. WORKING PARTY
We are asking for help from as many members as possible to assist in preparing the Club’s facilities for
the forthcoming season.
Your Club President Doug Lowe, has organized a gathering on Wednesday 8th April, 2020 at 10 a.m.
The ladies are undertaking the inside facilities and we are asking men to assist with the outside.
We need to divide into groups to clean the Club House gutters, paint the Club House external walls,
check/repair the benches and place them around the green.
Many hands make light work so the more the merrier! Please offer help if at all possible.

Well that’s it folks until the next issue.

Editor. Bill Brenner.



